Delivery Stop: K18: C 600 Sport, C 650 Sport K19:
C 650 GT

Delivery Stop

Delivery Stop: K18: C 600 Sport, C 650 Sport K19: C 650

GT

A delivery stop and recall is being announced for 2013-2019 C 600 Sport, C 650 Sport
and C 650 3T scooters produced between Aug 2012 and Aug 2018. This Safety Recall
involves the front brake hose. Over time, and after repeated cycling of the handlebars
to the maximum left position, such as when |
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Delivery Stop

Delivery Stop: K18: C 600 Sport, C 650 Sport K19: C 850 GT
Front Brake Hose

A delivery stop and recall is being announced for 2013-2018 C 800 Sport, C 850 Sport and C 650 GT scooters produced between Aug 2012 and Aug
2018.

This Safety Recsll involves the front brake hosa. Owver time, and after repeated cycling of the handlebars fo the maxmum left position, such as when
locking the handlebars, or during wery tight maneuvers, the hose could become damaged. After additional cycling of the handlebars to this position, the
hose could develop & lesk. The repair will involve replacing the front brake hose with an improved part, however parts are not expected to be available
until early June 2018

Affected scooters will be marked in AIR and DCSMNet Mewlused scooters in dealer inventory as described sbove cannot be sold unfil they are repaired.

Existing customer will be informed of the recall by US Mail in the next 80 days. Further customer guestions should be directed fo the BMW Customer
Relations at 1-2800-831-11175.

Additional information will be posted on Dealer Direct as it becomes available.
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